

## **Woodstone Community Primary School**

Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH
Tel: 01530 519473 email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins
Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement

## Growing together, Learning forever

January 2023

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for the interest you have shown in our Year 6 Classteacher vacancy. This post is to cover maternity leave for the Summer Term 2023.

Woodstone is a great place to work. Coming through the gate in the morning to be greeted by beautiful surroundings, a modern, attractive looking building and well behaved, happy children makes coming to work a pleasure.

This is an exciting opportunity to join a fantastic team here at Woodstone. Our Year 6 class is full of well behaved, hardworking children who want someone to give them a fantastic last term in primary education. Once the SATs have finished there will be lots of opportunities to enjoy our on-site forest, maybe participate in an exciting residential down to the south coast, help put together an end of year show and basically enjoy some of the more pleasurable parts of school life!

If you decide to apply please complete the application form and on the page of this form which is headed 'please outline your suitability' we would like you to talk about

- \* Your personal qualities and interests as a person and a teacher
- ★ Why you would like to work at Woodstone
- ★ The 3 most important priorities in being a successful teacher.

Completed application forms should be returned by post or via email to: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk

The closing date for applications is 12:00pm on Monday 30<sup>th</sup> January 2023, with interviews during the week beginning 6<sup>th</sup> February 2023.

Candidates are encouraged to visit the school for a look around.

Please have a good look at our website <u>www.woodstoneprimary.leics.sch.uk</u> as this will give you a real insight into life here at Woodstone and where you will find our Behaviour and Child Protection policies.

Woodstone is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and we expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. This post is subject to an enhanced DBS (Disclosure and Barring Service) check.

Yours sincerely,





















